Kansas Memory



Dr. Samuel Crumbine to hotel proprietors

This letter from Dr. S. J. Crumbine, Secretary of the State Board of Health, informs hotel proprietors that the Board has ruled that the use of the common drinking cup in hotels was prohibited as of April 1, 1911.

Creator: Crumbine, Samuel J. (Samuel Jay), 1862-1954

Date: March 14, 1911

Callnumber: SP 614 K13 Pam. v.3 no.26

KSHS Identifier: DaRT ID: 221653

Item Identifier: 221653

www.kansasmemory.org/item/221653

KANSAS HISTORICAL SOCIETY

Kansas Memory



Dr. Samuel Crumbine to hotel proprietors

